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Gary Frick Jr. Goyette 

06/16/2016 - 11/02/2022 

Gary Frick Jr. Goyette aka "Gary" hopped across the rainbow bridge after a sudden 
illness on November 2, 2022. He was the bestest bunny who was loved beyond words. 
He was soft, gentle, and the most precious bunny you'd ever meet. He loved his 
lettuce, he loved to bink, and he loved his special hanging chew toy by letting the bell 
sit on top of his head. He loved to sit in the sun and give bunny kisses to his family. He 
loved to sit on his beloved Golden Retriever brother, Copper, and we hope that 
Copper was there to greet Gary as Copper crossed the rainbow bridge in August 
2020. There will never be another bunny in our hearts like Gary. To know Gary was to 
love him, and he was so loved and missed. His human family will always love and miss 
him, and though we cry tears of sadness now, we have hearts full of the joy he brought 
us for the over six years we were blessed to love him. 
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